of others.

1. 1

August Issue - Glen Ellyn, Illinois No. 9

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

A number of interesting meetings have been scheduled for the fall months, and it is hoped that the attendance at these meetings will be above par.

Our committees have been working hard to give you something at each meeting that will be of some benefit to you and your club. Up-to-date information and methods that are discussed at our monthly meetings, is something that none of us can offord to pass up.

Dates of our meetings are usually made a month in advance in the bulletin, so please check the calendar of events from time to time on the coming activities.

Fraternally yours,

Don Strand, President

AUGUST 94 1948

MIDWEST MEETING

AT

COGHILL GOLF and COUNTRY CLUB

LEMONT, ILLIMOIS

SPONSORED BY

MIDWEST ASSOCIATION OF GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS

GOLF IN THE AFTERNOON - BLIND BOGEY DINNER AT "EIGHT" QUESTION BOX DISCUSSION

Bert Coghill - Host Superintendent.

Dear Member:

EDUCATION



Must Specialize

even the average, must know more or at

least as much, about some one thing as

any other one, and not only know, but know how to do -- and how to utilize his

experience and knowledge for the benefit

RECREATION

Anyone who hopes to achieve success,

(EDITORIAL COMMITTEE HARD AT WORK)

